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SIUE BULLETIN
To the Faculty, Staff a n d  Students of Southern Illinois University a t Edwardsville

MEMO TO: The University Community

FROM: David Wemer ,

VoL 28, No. 24 
October 31, 1997

.CriANCELLOR'S QFFICI

OCT 31

SUBJECT: Fall Schedule for Brown Bag Luncheons

Now that the fall semester is xmderway, I hope your schedule will permit an opportunity 
to sign up for a brown bag lunch hosted by the Chancellor. The first brown bag lunch held in 
September was a very productive one that provided constractive feedback for this year’s plans.

The following dates have been reserved for the lunches. Should you wish to attend one, 
please call my office at x2475. All are scheduled at noon.

Friday, November 7—East St. Louis Center, Conference Room 0026

Friday, November 21--Chancellor’s Conference Room, Edwardsville Campus

Tuesday, November 25—School of Dental Medicine-Alton, Clinic Building 263, Room 1500

Tuesday, December 9—Chancellor’s Conference Room, Edwardsville campus

These luncheons are a helpful way of discussing issues of mutual concern. If this format 
is not an appropriate setting, you are welcome to call my office for an individual appointment or 
e-mail me at dwemer@siue.edu.

The 1997-98 academic year is off to a good start. I hope that you will take the time to 
make me aware of any questions or concerns that are on your mind so that we can make our 
40th Anniversary year a banner one!
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